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Look who’s reading the Gater!
Take us with you on your next trip. Then send your favorite “Reading the Gater” photo (must include the physical paper) 

to gater@applegater.org or mail to Applegater, PO Box 14, Jacksonville, OR 97530.  

The Applegater enjoyed its  
extensive travels this summer.  
Thanks for taking us with you!

Photos, column 1
–Erik Weiser visits an amphitheater in Ephesus, 
an ancient city in Turkey.
–Connie Bishop stops outside the ancient city of 
Toledo during a tour of Spain.
–Brian and Margaret della Santina explore the 
Matanuska Glacier in Alaska.
–Megan Fehrman and Max Unger relax on a 
boat in Gili Islands, Indonesia.
Photos, column 2
–Shelley and Pete Smith brave the wilds of the 
Colima District in Mexico.
–WHOW members celebrate 25 years of Women 
Helping Other Women in the Applegate Valley.
–Tyler and Dakota Kappen float on the Rogue 
River at Grave Creek Boat Ramp near the bridge.
–Jenny and Katie Emick on the summit of Mount 
Shasta (14,180 feet).
–Brie Emerson and Sang Montage enjoy a 
cruise on Lake Shasta.
Photos, column 3
–Carlen Nielsen and Janie Kelly prefer to read 
the Gater than tour the Bahamas.
–Steve and Shellie Boyd stop at Pukaskwa 
National Park on Lake Superior after traveling 
Trans-Canada Highway 1 with their cat, Gypzie.
–Diana Coogle (right) and her sister Sharon in 
a tree pose at a yoga studio in Beaune, France.

Keep those articles, 
letters, opinions, 
and “Reading the 

Gater” photos 
coming in. 

You are the Gater!


